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How many council owned/operated properties/services do not currently have single sex 
(both female/male-only) toilet/changing facilities? 
 
The type and number of facilities provided by the Council varies across its estate.  
 
The Council does not currently hold a record relating to the type of facilities in each of the 
buildings across its estate. The Council is currently undertaking a review of the facilities to 
ensure that it is compliant with the Supreme Court decision and EHRC Guidance. 
 
In those places which do not have such single sex facilities, does the council have a plan 
and costings to provide these? 
 
The Council is currently undertaking a review of the type and number of facilities across its 
estate. Once it has this information, it will take any appropriate next steps to ensure that it is 
compliant with the Supreme Court decision and EHRC Guidance. As part of this process, 
detailed plans and/or costings will be prepared in relation to any changes to existing toilet 
provision that may be required. However, the Council does not currently hold the information 
requested. 
 
 


